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13 September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 5 and 6 students 

 

Re: An Invitation 

 

Firstly, I hope this letter finds you and your loved ones well. 

 

I am writing to cordially invite you and your child to our annual Open Evening on Thursday 28 

September 2023, 6-8pm.  

 

During the evening, you will be able to tour our whole academy and see all our many subject areas 

in action. You will also be able to meet our team of staff and some of our current students. 

 

I will give two presentations during the evening with the first one starting at 6:10pm and the second 

one starting at 7:10pm.  

 

Due to us primarily being a new team of staff who are driving an uplift in the quality of teaching, 

learning, standards and expectations, we will not be holding any open mornings this year. 

Nevertheless, I have every faith that by attending the evening on Thursday 28 September 2023, it 

will provide you with a real insight into The Ongar Academy and our clear aspirations moving 

forward. 

 

I genuinely look forward to meeting you and your child in person. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr C Wakefield 

Headteacher 
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